
Town of Lamont
COVID-19 Update
December 15, 2021

Write an intriguing summary of what your
company does.

Maximum 10 people
Two-household cohort restriction has been removed
Vaccination requirement removed
Children 17 years and younger do not count towards 10 person
maximum

As of December 15, 2021 the following changes have been made to the
COVID-19 restrictions:

Indoor Social Gatherings

These restrictions do not apply to mutual support groups, or to workers who
need to access your home to provide caregiving support or home repairs
and maintenance

The Town Administration Building is now open. Masks must be worn by
any one who enters the building. Social distancing is required.

All Town departments remain operational and they are available to assist
residents using alternate measures. Plexiglass barriers, enhanced cleaning
and hand sanitizing stations will still remain in place at Town buildings. 

Frequently washing or disinfecting your hands, getting vaccinated and
staying home when you're sick will continue to be important to protect our
community and limit the spread of COVID-19.

Contact Information:

Phone: 780-895-2010
Email: general@lamont.ca 


